
 

 

 

Bournville & 
Cotteridge 

Ward Forum Meeting 
 

Thursday 13 June 2019 
6.30pm at 

Dame Elizabeth Hall, 
Firbank Close, B30 1UA 
Main item will be Ward Planning 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Contact Officer: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground Floor, 

Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 675 5664 

What do you think about your 
area? What improvements 

would you like to see? How can 
you get involved? 

Come and share your ideas and 
suggestions and help create a 

ward plan! 
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